November 2022 .
Room 3

Hello Room Three Families,

I would like to thank everyone for taking the time to meet with me for
parent/teacher conferences. It was nice to get to know you, your family and
to share about your child.

During November we will learn about North America with a greater
focus on the United States. We will also learn about the biomes, flags,
animals and plants that make up our beautiful continent.

We will also continue our studies on leaves. The children have
already learned about the parts of the leaf as well as how they differ from
tree to tree. Now our focus will be on the different shapes and making their
own identification books.

This months Diane Abler emotion book will be A Little Spot of
Happiness. We will also read, 4 Little Thankful Spot in honor of the
Thanksgiving Holiday.

On Friday, November 18th we will have a class Thanksgiving
Lunch. We will make chicken noodle soup in honor of the old folk story
Stone Soup. There are many different versions of this tale, but the heart of the
story is about making something from nothing. Please keep an eye out for a
sign-up sheet of ingredients and items.

Lastly, please ensure that your child has appropriate gear to go
outside. The mornings are colder now but soon all recess times will be
effected by cooler temperatures. Warm jackets, hats and even gloves will
help your child enjoy their outside time. Remember to label everything!

Birthdays
Eloise’s 4th birthday on the 3rd

Teagan’s 3rd birthday on the 8th

Gus’s 5th birthday on the 18th

All School Bulletin

Thursday, November 10th
Curriculum Night
5:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Friday, November 11th
No School
Veteran's Day

Friday, November 18th
Stone Soup Lunch

November 23rd, 24th & 25th
No School
Thanksgiving Break

December 21st-January 3rd

No School
Winter Break

Montessori
Academy



